
 

Saving Sensoria: FAQ for Public 

Category Question Answers 

Closure 
Notice 

Why can’t I buy tickets to 
play at KidsSTOP? 

There will be no sale of regular KidsSTOP 
admission tickets from 1 – 11 Oct 2024. 
 
This is because KidsSTOP gallery is being used 
for Saving Sensoria, a roving theatre 
performance. 
 
Regular KidsSTOP admission will resume on 12 
Oct 2024.  

Why didn’t anyone tell me 
about KidsSTOP closure? 

Various notices have been placed online and 
onsite.  
 
Online Website:  
 

 
 
Online IG: 



 

 
 
Online FB: 
 

 
 
Onsite notices:  
 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 

Tickets 

Can I buy weekday tickets?  
 
Weekday shows are reserved for preschool 
bookings only.  
 
Members of the public may watch shows on  
Fri, 4 Oct (Children’s Day School Holiday) 
Sat, 5 Oct 
Sun, 6 Oct 
 

How much per ticket for 
Saving Sensoria? 

Each ticket is $29 per child/adult. 
 
 

Can older/younger siblings 
still watch the show? 

Younger/older siblings may watch the show with 
a ticket. Children below 18months years old may 
enter for free with parent supervision.  
 
The parent will require a ticket. 

Can I drop my children off to 
watch the show on their 
own? 

Parent supervision is required at all times for all 
children below 9 years old. 
 

Can parents wait outside 
and let elder sibling take 
care of younger sibling? 

Drop off is only allowed if all children are above 9 
years old.  
 
Parent/adult supervision is required so long if 
there is a child below 9 years old.  

Does the ticket also entail 
free play at KidsSTOP gallery 
after the show? 

The ticket entails a 45min roving theatre 
performance + 15min post-show workshop 
where participants will get to make a colour 
changing fizzy lemonade. 
 
The entire KS gallery is closed from 1-11 Oct for 
the roving theatre performances to take place. 
There are 4 shows a day. 
 



Regular free play at KidsSTOP will resume back 
on 12 Oct.  

 

 

 


